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So last week was the week that was SATs!  Children sat the tests and worked tremen-
dously hardñwell done to all of them for their outstanding  efforts.  Results will be 
available early July.  

Fundraising for James 
 

The raffle for Jamesô fundraising was drawn on Friday with lots of people winning some 
lovely prizes.  If you werenôt already aware the day of fundraising the week before raised an 
amazing Ã1586.  You can see the donations made on line at Jamesô gofundme page.  
Thank you to everyone who was able to help support James and his family.   
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Take one poem 

As part of our Take One Poem week, we 

have had a óreal life ó poet in school for two 
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to have Mr Rice perform óThe Night of Wordsô 

in an evening performance at school.  It was 

extremely entertaining and good fun.  Thank 

you to everyone who came to support the 

event.  

Internet Safety meeting 

 

Children spend a lot of time onlineðit is 

after all a great way to socialise, learn and 

have fun, however, there are risks.  The 

NSPCC have teamed up with O2 to pro-

vide parents with all the information for you 

to keep your child safe on the internet.   

Oakwood Junior School is holding a Yr5 

and Yr6 parents internet safety workshop 

on Wednesday 25 May 2-3pm. 

   

Return your reply slip asap, be informed 

and keep your child safe online!   
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